
 

A message from your 
Board of Directors  

and your  
Management Company 
 

Your Foxwood HOA Board of Directors met Thursday, June llth.  The following 
decisions were made based on the information that the City of Houston and 
Harris County shared at the mayor’s news conference Thursday afternoon. 
 
The HOA Board will continue to monitor the situation and review conditions 
again in 2 weeks.   
 
We will continue to issue updates as they occur.   
 

 POOL, PARK and PLAYGROUND:   

o Our public facilities remain closed at this time.   
o The HOA Board and our Management Company (CMS) are consistently monitoring the 

mandates so that we can open up as soon as possible. 
o We are recommending that residents go ahead and apply for pool passes by mail now 

so that as soon as the pool is open, you may immediately be eligible to use the pool. 
o The picnic tables and benches are off limits and not to be used for your health and 

safety.  People have been using them and we ask you not to as parks throughout the 
city and county remain closed. 

o Team sports or other group activities are not allowed in the park at this time. 
o The toddler play area remains locked.   

 
 

 HOA BOARD  and CMS:  
o Employees continue to work in the CMS office.  However, if you must make an in-

person visit, you need to call and make an appointment first.  No one is allowed in the 
office without an appointment.   

o E-mails and phone messages are being read and returned.  You may reach our 
property manager, Eileen Ferris, at 281-296-9775.  Or use her e-mail 

(Eileen@gmail.com).  
o Call the Foxwood Phone Line (281-540-7430).  Leave your name, call back number 

and a brief message.  Your call will be handled in a timely manner. 
o Refer to our website (www.foxwoodhoa.net) and use the link under the “Contact HOA” 

tab to send an e-mail. 
o The Board continues to communicate and meet through phone, e-mail and other media 

to handle issues in the neighborhood.  Again, we will issue updates as they occur.   
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